
 
 

Council Agenda Item 

Meeting Date: December 3, 2024 

Agenda Item: Staff Update Walworth Ave Temporary Limited Easements 

Staff Contact (name, email, phone): Brad Marquardt, bmarquardt@whitewater-wi.gov, 262-473-0139 
 

BACKGROUND 
(Enter the who, what when, where, why) 

At the July 16, 2024 Council meeting, the Council passed a resolution authorizing the Public Works Director 
to act on the behalf of the City in approving payments for Temporary Limited Easements up to $2,000 for 
the Walworth Avenue paving project.  As part of the approval, Council asked for an update when the 
easements were completed.  All eight easements have been approved with the respective property owners 
for the amounts shown below. 

PREVIOUS ACTIONS – COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 
(Dates, committees, action taken) 

 

FINANCIAL IMPACT  
(If none, state N/A) 

Parcel 1:  $250 
Parcel 2:  $1,300 
Parcel 3:  $2,000 
Parcel 4:  $1,000 
Parcel 6:  $250 
Parcel 7:  $250 
Parcel 8:  $250 
Parcel 9:  $250 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

N/A 

ATTACHMENT(S) INCLUDED  
(If none, state N/A) 

1. N/A 
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